Excessive and/or Unnecessary Contact Video from the Chair of the Rules Committee – The following link takes you to the Oregon Schools Activities Association where Brad Garrett has put together a group of plays that represent Excessive and/or Unnecessary Contact fouls.   Please ignore the introductory comments from the OSAA and focus on the plays and what forms of player action are now considered illegal according to this new rule.  
Please reflect on the apprehension we all felt last year as we began this same process with the new Targeting rule.  We were worried that our officials were going to begin to misapply the rule and generalize and over-officiate targeting.  In general, that did not happen.  Coaches alerted and instructed their players on the new rule and officials began to learn the proper characteristics of targeting.  The result was a pretty smooth transition to the new rule.  We can do that again with this year’s rules of spearing, excessive and unnecessary contact!
You can download the video at the link below.  You should see a download button in the upper right hand corner of the video window – just click and save to your local machine.
Here is the Link:  https://www.dropbox.com/s/hbwhh3cjl1jt7xs/Unnecessary%20or%20Excessive%20Final.wmv?dl=0
Schedules in Arbiter – We’ve never done better!  Thank you! Any abnormalities or suspected errors in input will be dealt with by Tom Ables as he assigns.  If you have any questions about assigning please contact Tom at assignsdcfoa@gmail.com’
Scrimmages – Home team puts in the scrimmage under “Sports & Levels” by choosing “Football, Scrimmage” and please input varsity scrimmage and time.  We do not offer coverage for frosh or JV.  Thank you.
Coaches Meetings for Conference Info and New Rule from Officials – The Grossmont Conference met July 13th.  Sweetwater meets TODAY at 6:00 pm.  Contact Joe Heinz at joe.heinz@sweetwaterschools.org  if you have any questions.
City Schools meets Thursday August 6th at 6:00 pm at Madison Library.
Independent and Small Schools meet Thursday August 13th at 5:00 pm at Horizon Christian Academy.
North County meets Monday August 17th at 6:00 pm at Del Norte HS Theater
Ejections – If you have a player ejected from a game, and you have video evidence that clearly shows that the player should not have been ejected, please contact me immediately so that I will be able to review the video of the action.  Contact me immediately.  Please keep Tom’s and my contact info in your phone.
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